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Dear Parent,  

 
I am delighted to announce that the internationally renowned Tenors Unlimited, who are performing a 
fundraising concert here on Friday 19th May, have requested a backing choir, and all boys in Years 4/5 & 6 will be 
offered the opportunity to take part in this. 
 
We will rehearse the vocal music during your son's music lessons and he will need to remain here in his school 
uniform after school on Friday 19th May to rehearse with the group before the concert. More House School will 

provide a packed tea to eat between the rehearsal and the concert performance. 
 
The concert will be performed in the Sports Hall and starts at 7.00pm. Tickets may be purchased here: More 
House School event tickets from TicketSource. 

 
All funds raised at this concert will go towards taking our recent school production of "Rockbeth" to the 
Edinburgh Fringe Festival this summer. 

 
Please fill in the questionnaire provided to indicate your son's availability for this event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mark Place 
Director of Music 
mplace@morehouseschool.co.uk  
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